

## campbell.gaston@xtra.co.nz

to policy@orc.govt.nz

## No subject

Dear Sir / Madam

RE: Submission on Proposed Plan Change 5A (Lindis: Integrated Water Management)
This is a submission from the Cromwell Rod and Gun Club on the proposed Lindis River Minimum Flow.

The Cromwell Rod and Gun Club has been active in the Cromwell area for the past 30 years and currently has 50 members.

I am submitting this submission on behalf of the club and myself. I have personally fished and roamed the Upper Clutha Rivers and Region for 50 years. It breaks my heart to see the Lindis River with zero flow for much of the summer months.

I and the Cromwell Rod and Gun Club would like to see the Eco system in the River restored, not just for the trout but for the whole Eco system.

I oppose the proposed minimum flow of 750lps.

Instead our Club and I supports an improved summer flow of at least 1000 litres per second.

I wish to be heard at any hearing to discuss this flow proposal.

Yours Sincerely Allan Campbell Life Member Cromwell Rod and Gun Club

NB: Due to unforeseen circumstances I am submitting this to you after the cut off date. I do hope you accept and table this submission on our behalf.

Sent from Windows Mail